
 
11-20-2020      Thanksgiving Break  
 
 
Good afternoon Lake Forest families. This is Ms Boyd calling to wish you a 
phenomenal holiday season, to enjoy this time with your family and friends this 
coming week.  
 
One of the things I am thankful for is you the parents. This is a very stressful time 
in education and your support is most appreciated. Thank you for keeping the 
lines of communication open and supporting our teachers. 
Please take care of yourselves remembering CDC Guidelines for your Thanksgiving 
gatherings. I pray for your safe travels wherever you might go. I hope that all 
students get a chance to relax, rejuvenate and return on Monday, Nov. 30 
invigorated and ready to learn. 
 
Devices will not be going home with students as there are no new assignments for 
next week. 
 
Thank you again and Happy Thanksgiving to one and all!! 
 
 
 
 


